
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov 
 
Top DEP Stories  
 
WITF/StateImpact: After bitter fight, new Marcellus Shale regulations set to take effect 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/10/06/after-bitter-fight-new-marcellus-shale-
regulations-set-to-take-effect/?_ga=1.97832991.101862103.1457453460 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Emissions stall: Greenhouse gas needs to be reduced, or else 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2016/10/06/Emissions-stall-Greenhouse-gas-needs-
to-be-reduced-or-else/stories/201610310006 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune-Review: U.N. agreement reached on aircraft emissions curbs 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11267400-74/agreement-emissions-aviation 
 
Standard Speaker: Air Products spin-off brings new name for Hometown site 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/air-products-spin-off-brings-new-name-for-hometown-site-
1.2100125 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Impact of climate change already apparent along coasts 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-impact-of-climate-change-already-apparent-
along-coasts 
        
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Uniontown Herald Standard: Official: Dunkard Creek Recovery of Fish Slow but happening 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/official-dunkard-creek-recovery-of-fish-slow-but-
happening/article_5a0c96a3-78b4-5d31-8a50-8fec6fd84f3f.html 
 
The Courier Express: Supervisor seeks to address overgrowth on creek banks 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/supervisor-seeks-to-address-overgrowth-on-creek-
banks/article_259913ee-6ca2-5dbc-8541-5d72b76e20a4.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: PSEG shutting its last 2 coal plants in N.J 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/10/06/PSEG-shutting-its-last-2-
coal-plants-in-N-J-natural-gas/stories/201610060169 
 
Reading Eagle: Sinking Spring residents voice opposition to plan for high-tension power line 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sinking-spring-residents-voice-opposition-to-plan-for-high-
tension-power-line 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
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Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Company eyes national expansion as it announces plan for Mayview site 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2016/10/07/Company-eyes-national-expansion-
as-it-announces-plan-for-Mayview-site/stories/201610070031  
    
Oil & Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rice Energy plans to sell 6 million more shares in stock offering 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/blog/energy/2016/10/rice-energy-plans-to-sell-6-million-more-
shares.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas production continues its climb 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/10/06/natural-gas-production-continues-its-
climb.html 
 
WESA-FM: After Bitter Fight, New Marcellus Shale Regulations Set To Take Effect 
http://wesa.fm/post/after-bitter-fight-new-marcellus-shale-regulations-set-take-effect 
 
Meadville Tribune: Drillers' donations continue to flow, despite slowdown 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/drillers-donations-continue-to-flow-despite-
slowdown/article_fc5e44a6-80c4-5fe9-805a-dd33ea6bc3ae.html 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Gettysburg pipe replacement: What you should know 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2016/10/06/gettysburg-pipe-replacement-what-you-should-
know/91674166/ 
 
Water 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Rostraver Considers Sale of Sewer system 
http://monvalleyindependent.com/2016/10/rostraver-considers-sale-township-sewer-system/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Study of pressurized sewer lines goes on 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/study-of-pressurized-sewer-lines-goes-on/article_6fe3f2bd-b73b-
5aad-8337-18ab489d49d1.html 
 
Scranton Times: PUC approves sale of Scranton's sewer system 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/puc-approves-sale-of-scranton-s-sewer-system-1.2100506 
 
Morning Call: Bethlehem sewer bills may rise 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-bethlehem-sewer-rate-increase-20161005-
story.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Rice Twp. supervisors move to repair drain pipe 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/rice-twp-supervisors-move-to-repair-drain-pipe-1.2100152 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Rice Twp. officials will amend dam permit 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/rice-twp-officials-will-amend-dam-permit-1.2100057 
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Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Monaca seeks to transform its downtown as cracker develops 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/10/06/monaca-seeks-to-transform-its-downtown-
as-cracker.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Pa. Trolley Museum’s lease for Arden loop line expiring, so county 
taking action 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20161006/pa_trolley_museumx2019s_lease_for_arden_loop_line_expiring_so_county_ta
king_action 
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